
 

                                                                                 
Number: PL-337 
Date:  June 23, 2004 
Subject: UT 801-385 NPA Split Suspended 
Related Previous Planning Letters: 231, 248, 308, 326 
             
 
General Description 
On June 21, 2004, the Utah Public Service Commission issued an order for Docket Nos. 99-999-
04 and 99-999-05 vacating the permissive and mandatory dialing dates associated with the 801 
NPA split previously set in their October 10, 2002 order.  Therefore, the 801 NPA Split creating 
the new 385 NPA is suspended until further notice. 

 

General Information 
The information in this planning letter reflects detailed information about NPA relief activities. 
The information has been derived from commission orders and from industry implementation 
decisions. The implementation of the plan described in this letter is the responsibility of 
individual service providers, and NANPA does not guarantee that the activities and plans will 
occur exactly as described herein. 

 

Contact Information 
General questions regarding this planning letter should be directed to Joe Cocke, Senior NPA 
Relief Planner NANPA, on 805-520-1945.  Questions of a technical nature should be directed to 
the NPA coordinator of the appropriate service provider.   

 


